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Cafeteria Table Cleaning & Sanitizing 
 

Cafeteria Dining Tables require proper cleaning for the health of students and the 
general appearance of the dining facility.  Effective cleaning will reduce the potential 
spread of harmful organisms to students while eating. 
 
It is important that individuals charged with cleaning these surfaces follow a thorough 
protocol. At no time are any SFSPac materials recommended for use by children. 
 
Attached are two-detailed methods for cleaning tables. 
 

1. “Sanitizing tables while students dine.”  This process uses an E.P.A. 
registered, diluted Quaternary Sanitizer provided by the Food Services 
Department.   The Sanitizer, SFS 17, is clear in dilution, and stored in prepared 
in properly labeled buckets. 
 
This process is designed for wiping up spills only.  The solution is to prevent 
“cross-contamination” from one surface to another.   

 
2. “Disinfecting tables before and after dining periods.”  To ensure the tables 

are fully disinfected and cleaned, use SFS20 Germicidal Detergent provided by 
food services.  This chemical is used in a Properly labeled spray-bottle and is 
Red/Pink in dilution.  The process outlined ensures adequate disinfection 
combined with a detergent to remove soils. 

 
 DO NOT use Spray Germicidal Detergent during dining periods, or when 

students are present.  Only the Sanitizer buckets with wiping clothes 
should be used for wipe-up during breakfast and lunch periods. 

 Germicidal Detergent is to be used in the approved spray bottle ONLY.   
 

 All staff should wear or Personal Protective Equipment as outlined while 
cleaning. 

 M.S.D.S. are located in the kitchen in the SFSPac Procedure and Reference 
Manual and are color matched as closely as possible to the color of the product. 

 All employees, aids, and volunteers should be trained on these applications, 
location of Material Safety Data Sheets, and labeling of container. 

 Chemicals must only be stored in their color-matched properly labeled 
container.  If more are needed, please inform Cafeteria staff.  Your SFSPac 
Representative will furnish additional dispensers as needed. 

 


